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	MEMO

	TO:
	Rick Allen, Interim City Manager 

	FROM:
	Elaine Howard

	RE:
	CAC meeting 2

	DATE:
	April 22, 2014


Committee Attendees: Steve Dodd, Ann Gaweth, Corinne Martinez, Ken Mulenix, Vicki Russell, Dave Schneider, Bob Schultz 
Staff: Rick Allen, Ashley Williams

Public: Kathy Agan 
The Citizens’ Advisory Committee for the La Pine Urban Renewal Plan met on April 17 20, 2014. 
The boundary was discussed, focusing on the commercial and mixed use zoned properties in the central core of La Pine. The boundary may not exceed 25% of total land area of the city of La Pine nor exceed 25% of the total assessed value of the city. After looking at the 4 area options presented in CAC Meeting 1, it was determined that only the main commercial area (Area 1) and the potential growth area, designated as Area 2 on the attached map are within the 25% AV limit. Even so, some properties will need to be deleted from Area 1 to meet the 25% limit. The criteria for the deletion of properties will be based on properties that are already in good condition and not looking to upgrade in the near future. A number of properties were mentioned as potential to delete, and more properties are needed.  The committee agreed that the criteria made sense and that Rick and Elaine will work on identifying enough properties to delete to get the boundary below the 25% of AV criteria.  
Goals and objectives and potential projects were reviewed, the revised Goals and Objectives and project list are attached. 

Public involvement was discussed again at this meeting.  Elaine will work with Rick to get a date set for the public open house. 
Next steps:

May 22           CAC Meeting 3
Review financial input



Make decisions on financial allocations to projects


Make decisions on estimated time frame for urban renewal 

Form La Pine Urban Renewal Agency 

June 11           La Pine Urban Renewal Agency

Review draft documents and forward for public review
June 18
La Pine Planning Commission 

Review urban renewal plan for conformance to La Pine Comprehensive Plan 

July 9

La Pine City Council Hearing (must be noticed to all citizens of La Pine 


through either utility records, voter registration or postal patrons)
July 23
La Pine City Council vote (non-emergency ordinance) 
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